
 
 

 

 DECISION NOTICE 2025-2 

 

 

January 29, 2025 

 

Re: American Airlines - Application for Network & Spectrum Licence 

 

American Airlines submitted an application for a spectrum licence to support 

radiocommunication services at the Norman B. Saunders International Airport in South 

Caicos, for its aeronautical air-to-ground and ground-to-ground operations. The following 

frequency channels are being assigned for this purpose: 

 

131.275 MHz @ 25 KHz 

460.800 MHz @ 12.5 KHz 

465.800 MHz @ 12.5 KHz 

 

COMMISSION DECISION 

 

On January 3, 2025, the Turks and Caicos Islands Telecommunications Commission (“the 
Commission”) issued Public Notice 2025-1, calling for comments on the application.  

 

On January 16, 2025, the Board approved American Airlines application for a Network & 

Spectrum Licence, upon no comments received. 

 

The Commission hereby notes that the above notice can be viewed at the office located at 

the Business Solutions Building, Leeward Highway, or on our website: 

www.telecommission.tc  

 

 

 

CLAYTON BEEN      

Chairman         

http://www.telecommission.tc/

